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The Shire of Pingelly would like to send their wedding wishes and 
biggest congratulations to employee Kim and her husband Dennis on 
their recent nuptials. Wishing you a lifetime of love and happiness.  

Rates are Now Due 

The Shire of Pingelly rates were due on the 26th September 2022.  
We understand that all circumstances are different. For anyone who is 
having trouble paying the first installment of their rates, we encourage 
you to contact the Shire of Pingelly’s Senior Finance Office Sue          
Heazlewood as you may be eligible to make payment arrangements.  
Please note Final Payment Notices will be sent out soon. 

Christmas Tree Competition 
This year the Shire will be holding it’s very first Christmas Village 
in the main street. As part of this, the Shire will be holding a DIY 
Christmas Tree Competition. The competition is open to all, and 
we would love to see individuals, families, groups, clubs, and 
businesses take part in creating some amazing Christmas Trees. 
This is going to be a fun and exciting project for all, so we are 
asking you to think outside the box and make an impressive 
Christmas Tree. There are 3 prizes to be won with the first prize 
a cash prize of $250. 
We would love to see trees that represent you, your club, or 
your business . Check out the flyer in this week’s Pingelly Times. 
Remember innovation is the key  if you would like to know 
more, please contact the Community Development Officer. 

Report litter, potholes etc directly to the Shire on your 

phone through the app - Snap Send Solve. This app 

works across  Australia and automatically delivers your 

report to the relevant Shire depending on your          

location.  

Snap, Send, Solve! 

Congratulations to the New Mr & Mrs 


